
 

 

  

Issue Date: February 11th, 2020 

Announcement 

Subject: Shipment and Production will be delayed due to New Coronavirus Outbreak 
 

The 2019-nCoV has been spreading in China and has now reached multiple other countries; many people 

have died or have been infected.  China's National Health Commission has confirmed this new coronavirus 

can be transmitted from person to person even from people without any symptoms. Concerns about potential 

infection threat, many local governments requested factories and companies have to postpone their re-open 

plan.  

 

We are sorry to inform customers that our factory in Dongguan, China has received instruction have to 

postpone reopening schedule to February 17th, 2020.  As to our Jiang-Shu factory, it reopened as planed 

schedule on February 10th, but there are strict restrictions on transportation in China from town to town or 

city to city for the movement of workers and goods.  Therefore, our factories don’t have enough workers to 

manufacture products and we also face another serious problem of face mask shortage since the government 

required all workers must wear mask for preventing from mass gatherings infection risk. Many cities has 

been placed on lockdown by authorities in an attempt to stop the spread of coronavirus outbreak threat, this 

situation already affected our material supply chain and logistics; most of logistic companies and supply 

chain companies have not reopened yet so far, we cannot arrange shipment accordingly. 

 

Winstar Co. must obey the instruction for assisting to control the epidemic, we are sorry but this is not what 

we can expect in advance.  Please note all the open orders shipping dates/lead-time in February, March 

even April will be affected.  We will try our greatest effort to recover the production capacity and shipping 

arrangement as soon as we can.  We’d appreciate your understanding for the above captioned issue.  For 

more detailed information, please contact our sales persons directly.   

 

 

Best regards, 

 

John Lin 

Vice President of Sales Dept. 

WINSTAR Display Co., Ltd. 


